Good Afternoon,
I hope you are all looking forward to the upcoming break next week, as I know I am! But before we all leave, there are a couple things we can do to continue being a “Green Office” at BGSU!

As the Green Office Coordinator, I wanted to take a moment and again ask for your cooperation in our steps to reduce our energy consumption over break. BGSU has made a commitment to being environmentally-friendly and our office should support the university by doing the follow things before break:

1. Make sure all computers, monitors, speakers, or other computer accessories are turned off (and unplugged)

2. The last person to use the kitchen appliances such as microwave, toaster, etc. should unplug them

3. If you have any food or other items in the refrigerator, please remove them before break so that we can unplug the refrigerator

4. If there is a thermostat near your area, if you could maintain this at 65 degrees (for the winter) and 75 degrees (for the summer) it would save us a lot in heating/cooling costs
5. If there is a window in/near your area, if you could close the blinds for the break, that would also help keep the office cool/warm

6. If you have any personal appliances in/near your area such as lamps, pencil sharpeners, or anything plugged in, please unplug it 

7. Most importantly, please turn off the lights in your area/office when you leave and if you are one of the last people to leave, turn off the hallways, conference rooms, or any other lights you see on

Thank you so much for your cooperation and support through our Green Office Certification progress! Together, we can greatly reduce our office’s carbon footprint and help make BGSU a “greener” university.

Have an enjoyable and safe break!

Roll along fellow Falcons!

